
 

 

4-15-16 

Hilton Americas-Houston Overnight Cleaning – Letter of Clarification 

 

The Hilton Americas-Houston has decided to extend the due date for bids and wishes to clarify how to 

deliver a bid, as outlined below. 

Sealed bids will be accepted from April 19th-22nd, 2016 from the hours of 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. Bids may 

be sent by certified mail or delivered to the office of Jay D. Bush or Shirley Tsen. Mr. Bush’s office is 

located on the 5th Floor, east side of the hotel. 

Questions should be directed to Jay Bush, Director – Food & Beverage, at 713-577-6018. 

 


